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December 8, 2022 

Amy La Selva 
Grimsby Power Incorporated 
231 Roberts Road 
Grimsby, ON L3M 5N2 
amyl@grimsbypower.com 

Dear Ms. La Selva: 

Re: EB-2022-0035 Application for 2023 Rates 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) provided a draft Decision and Rate Order and a draft 
Tariff of Rates and Charges in relation to the above-noted proceeding on November 28, 
2022. On December 2, 2022, in its comments on the drafts, Grimsby Power 
Incorporated requested that the OEB consider an update to the Retail Transmission 
Service Rates based on the decision and order issued on November 29, 2022 for Hydro 
One Network Inc.’s 2023-2027 electricity transmission and distribution rates. 
Furthermore, Grimsby Power Incorporated noted that page 1 of the draft Decision was 
referencing the total monthly bill increase of a residential customer consuming 321 kWh 
per month rather than a residential customer consuming 750 kWh. 

The Retail Transmission Service Rates have been updated as requested and page 1 of 
the Decision was updated to reflect the total monthly bill impact of a residential 
customer consuming 750 kWh. 

The OEB has now issued a final Decision and Rate Order, together with a final Tariff of 
Rates and Charges. Copies of these documents are enclosed with this letter. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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